
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

28 February 2022 

Moving the Forum. Our Bodies – Our Position – Our 

Dance. Third public presentation day, 26 March 

2022. 

The third of our four presentation days forming part of Moving the Forum, our dance and 

performance project, will take place on Saturday 26 March 2022, from 2pm to 7pm. 

Entry is free of charge, and the event will take place in various public locations at the 

Humboldt Forum. Under the title Inhabiting, the third chapter of our year-long project, 

initiated by dance curators Jana Lüthje and Jo Parkes, critically and artistically 

addresses taking possession of the new urban space occupied by the Humboldt Forum. 

Members of the public are invited to follow the three artistic teams in their 

performances and discussions, both on presentation day and in the preceding six-week 

residency phase. 
 

http://www.movingtheforum.org/
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